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Mailing Address
Alabama Power Company
. 600 North 18th Street
et Post Office Box 2641

Birmingham, Alabama 35291 ’ ‘
Telephone 205 783-6081
F_L. Clayton, Jr.

Senior Vice President

Flintidge Building Alabama POWCT

the southern electrnc system

August 12, 1982

Docket No. 50-348
Docket No. 50-364

Director, Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sir:

Ten (10) copies each of two new Emergency Implementing
Procedures (EIPs) are submitted herewith in accordance with
the reguirements of 10CFR50.55 Appendix E. These General
Office procedures fall within a new group of EIPs that are
being developed to implement the broader emergency role that
corporate personnel will fulfill following completion of the
Farley Nuclear Plant Emergency Operations Facility.

Please have the enclosed receipt acknowledgement forms
signed and returned to the address shown on the forms.

Yours very truly,
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Enclosures: GO-EIP-136 (Ten copies)

GO-EIP-137 (Ten copies) S
Receipt Acknowledgements (Two) ﬂoo
s

xc: Mr. K. W. McCracken
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ALABAMA POWER COMPANY

NUCLEAR GENERATION DEPARTMENT

GENERAL OFFICE NUCLEAR GENERATION
PROCEDURES
DOCUMENT TRANSMITTAL ACKNOWLEDGEMENT
To: Alabama Power Company
600 North 18th Street
Post Office Box 2641
Birmingham, A1 35291
Attention: Nuclear Generation Department
B300 Flintridge Building

Acknowledge the receipt of procedure/revision GO-EIP-136 Rev. 0 .
The superceded procedure was destroyed.

Comments:

Copy Numbers 33-42
Date

Signature
NRC/NRR

Text Processing Disk 8-new (GO-NG-1-Form 1)
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